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I	have	solar	panels	on	the	roof	of	my	house	which	I	regard	as	a	small	
contribution	to		move	form	fossil	fuels	and	respecting	the	environment	of	the	
planet.	I	think	that	all	responsible	levels	of	government	should	fully	support	the	
use	of	renewable	energy	supplies	and	provide	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	increase	
the	feed-in	tariff	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	Governments	are	
still	subsiding	coal	extraction	which	has	been	demonstrated	to	increase	global	
warming	with	its	consequent	negative	effects	on	the	Great	Barrier	Reef.	
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